CcorY

xtract from letter 23.4.43 from Mr. Manley, Glasgow,

-4 1 have your note of the 21st instant about the "ROCKWOOD
®.RK", St,John 8.B.4.D D.Co's Yard No.l14, and shall Dé glad

97 you will inform Mr.Dykes that lr.Bennett at New York
Reported in October, 1941, that this ship was of the "Gray'
$vpc (similar to Messrs W.Gray & Co's Yard Nos.1119/20 etc.

814 sister ships building by other firms in the U.K.). No
®opies of plans approved by lr.Bennett have been received, and
§ believe that plans of the Gray 310! ship were sent out £o
anada from this country by the Ministry. 1 assume, therafaqre,
hat Mr.Dykes can deal with the case as a sister L0 NHesbrs.
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